

Rana Ali Alameni Shirley D. De Voe Nursing Award for Excellence in Communication



September 21, 2016

Dear Rana Ali S,

Congratulations. The recognition you deserve for your hard-earned academic accomplishments has arrived. The Golden Key International Honour Society chapter at the University at Buffalo, The State University of New York invites you to become a member of our prestigious Society. Membership invitations are only extended to sophomores, juniors and seniors in the top 15% of their class as well as to top performing graduate students.

Who is Golden Key?

Golden Key is comprised of undergraduate, graduate and alumni members worldwide, making us the world's largest collegiate honor society. Golden Key's mission is to enable members to realize their potential through the advancement of academics, leadership and service. There are over 400 student chapters worldwide, where members are actively participating in events and networking. Golden Key offers over half a million dollars in scholarships each year to members. Last year alone, students at more than 150 universities were recipients of one or more prestigious awards.

Congratulations again! For more information about Golden Key, please visit www.joingoldenkey.org. Payment plan options for the one-time membership fee are also available online.

Sincerely,

Shelia Pinckney Golden Key Advisor pinckney@buffalo.edu



April 28, 2017

Rana Alameri 2100 Sheridan Drive, Apt 128 Tonawanda, NY 14223

Dear Rana:

The Shirley D. DeVoe Communication Award is presented to the graduating student from the doctoral program who has demonstrated superior skill in communicating with and for patients as a nursing student.

I am pleased to inform you that you were nominated and have been selected to receive this award. The award will be presented at the School of Nursing Commencement Ceremony at 9:00 a.m. on Friday, May 19, 2017 in the Alumni Arena on the University at Buffalo's North Campus. We cordially urge you to invite your family and friends to the ceremony so that they may share this occasion with you.

This award is a monetary award of \$250.00 and in order to process the paperwork, you need to fill out the W-9 Form which is attached. The original form can either be mailed to the address below or returned to Gerri Kremer in 101 Wende Hall.

Please feel free to contact Robert Cenczyk, Commencement Coordinator at 829-2287 if you have any questions. Congratulations on your distinguished achievement!

Sincerely,

Marsha L. Lewis, PhD, RN

Marsha L. Lewis

Dean and Professor

Cc: Gerri Kremer, Senior Staff Assistant

Robert Cenczyk, Commencement Coordinator

School of Nursing Office of Student Services

Beck Hall, 3435 Main St. Buffalo, NY 14214-8010 716.829.2537 (F) 716.829.2067 nursing@buffalo.edu

www.buffalo.edu



Rana Alameri 44 Cape May Lane East Amherst, New York 14051

April 11, 2016

Dear Ms. Alameri:

The Research Committee is delighted to inform you that your proposal "Efficacy of Foot Massage Therapy on Pain and Anxiety Following Cardiac Surgery: Pilot Study" has been awarded \$1500.00 from Sigma Theta Tau, Gamma Kappa Chapter. A check will be issued from the treasurer of the organization once you show proof that you have received approval from the University's IRB to conduct the study.

Please remember that you are required to report on your progress in one year to the Research Committee and present your findings at the Sigma Theta Tau Gamma Kappa Research Day or another venue approved by the Research Committee.

Sincerely,

Yvonne K. Scherer EdD, CNS Chair Research Committee

CC: Grace Dean, PhD Chapter President Robin Lally, PhD, Research Committee



Office of the Dean School of Nursing

September 23, 2013

Rana Ali S Alameri Algussor Dahran, Saudi Arabia 31431

Dear Rana Ali S:

I am pleased to inform you that you have been selected as a School of Nursing, A. Margaret Larsen Memorial Scholarship recipient for the fall 2013 semester. Larsen Scholarships are awarded to those seeking an advanced degree who have shown a high degree of motivation and have demonstrated excellence in academic pursuits.

This award is for \$1490 and will be applied directly to your fall 2013 student account balance which is accessible through your hUB student center. The Larsen Scholarship is based on academic merit and availability of funds while your acceptance of this award carries no service obligation.

If you have any questions, please contact Dr. David Lang in the Office of Student Affairs at langdi@buffalo.edu. Congratulations and best wishes for continued academic excellence!

Sincerely,

Marsha L. Lewis, PhD, RN

Marsha L. Lewis

Dean and Professor

Cc: David J. Lang, PhD

Director of Student Affairs

Mary C. Glenn

Director of Development, Health Sciences



Office of the Dean School of Nursing

September 23, 2013

Rana Ali S Alameri Alqussor Dahran, Saudi Arabia 31431

Dear Rana Ali S:

I am pleased to inform you that you have been selected as a School of Nursing, Nova and Gustave Petsan Scholarship Award recipient for the fall 2013 semester. Petsan Scholarships are awarded to nursing students who demonstrate a high level of scholarship excellence in their academic pursuits. You will again be eligible for a Petsan Scholarship in the spring 2014 semester should you remain in good academic standing within the School of Nursing.

This award is for \$2710 and will be applied directly to your fall 2013 student account balance which is accessible through your hUB student center. The Petsan Scholarship is based on academic merit and availability of funds; your acceptance of this award carries no service obligation.

If you have any questions, please contact Dr. David Lang in the Office of Student Affairs at langdi@buffalo.edu. Congratulations and best wishes for continued academic excellence!

Sincerely,

Marsha L. Lewis, PhD, RN

Marsha L. Lewis

Dean and Professor

Cc: Day

David J. Lang, PhD

Director of Student Affairs

Mary C. Glenn

Director of Development, Health Sciences